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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Christoph Arndt Chair, Automotive SerDes Alliance 
 

   

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet for Automotive Imaging 
Sensors Study Group 

 

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

   

Subject: Liaison reply to “Liaison of ASA Motion Link specifications”, 11 October 2023 

Approval: Agreed at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, Honolulu, HI, USA, 16 November 2023 

 

Dear Mr Arndt and members of the Automotive SerDes Alliance, 

Thank you for your liaison letter “Liaison of ASA Motion Link specifications” dated 11 October 
2023 informing the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group of the status of the ASA Motion Link 
transceiver specification. The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet for Automotive Imaging Sensors Study 
Group met on 14-15 November in Honolulu, HI, USA during the IEEE 802.3 plenary session 
and considered your liaison and related content. We have placed the content in our password-
protected private area, accessible only to participants. We will advise you on progress when 
appropriate. IEEE 802.3 meetings are open to all, and we encourage participation from 
interested individuals. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  




